CORRESPONDENCE
9/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09052-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:39 AM

To: ‘csaribay_mass@me.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Make no change in Public/Regulatory Policy on Solar - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Chris Saribay

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: csaribay_mass@everyactioncustom.com <csaribay_mass@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:38 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Make no change in Public/Regulatory Policy on Solar - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

I'll save you the long message. The people have already spoken - in 2016 - about utilities restricting access to (and the
right of the public to seek the benefits of) solar, striking down amendment 1 by voting no on the ballot.

Public sentiment has not changed. Net metering is still supported. There is not a legitimate compelling reason to change
policy on solar energy - other than the utilities being placed in a more advantageous position to make more money. It
doesn't seem that any of the electric utilities are lacking in the profit department - so why hurt the public?

| ask that you not change public regulatory policy on solar or on the availability of net metering.

Sincerely,

Chris Saribay

Winter Garden, FL 34787
csaribay_mass@me.com





